Happy New Year from Fairview Heights Elementary! As we step into this fresh
chapter, it's a wonderful opportunity to reflect on the past and set our
intentions for the future. Whether embracing new challenges, or cultivating
personal growth, the start of a new year is a powerful reminder of the potential

within us all. May this year bring you joy, success, and an abundance of

memorable moments. Here's to new beginnings and the exciting journeys

ahead!

Dress for the Weather

As we enter the winter months,
please remember to have your
children dress appropriately
for the colder temperatures.
Children will go outside, to
enjoy outdoor activities, so
having them dressed properly
for colder temperatures is
especially important.

Upcoming Dates:

January 3rd - First Day Back for
Students

January 16th - Schools Plus Family
Drop-in (6:00pm - 8:00pm - details to
follow)

Lunch Program
Please remember to order
lunches every two weeks!

see attached schedule.
https://nslunch.ca/menu

Bus Zones and Street Parking
Being mindful of bus zones and school street parking are essential
components of creating a safe environment around schools. These areas
are designed to prioritize the safety of students, reduce congestion, and
ensure smooth traffic flow during school hours. Please be respectful of y
these areas to allow buses to load and unload students safely, minimizing =

the risk of any possible accidents.
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NOVA SCOTIA SCHOOL LUNCH PROGRAM

2024 - 2025 Ordering Schedule

Ordering opens on Fridays at midnight and closes on Wednesdays at noon
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Week | & 2 Menu Week 3 & 4 Menu
Served Served

Ordering Window for .« Ordering Window for
Week 1 & 2 Menu Week 3 & 4 Menu
No School

Some schook may have odditional closure dates. Please check
your RCE/CSAP calendar for school-specific closure dafes




